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Comments: Dear Mount Baker Ranger District,

 

Because project 58218 proposes clearcutting, I am against this project. We should be focused on cultivating

healthy forest and river habitats without clear-cutting. There has already been too much clear-cutting of precious

habitats and profits should not come before our dwindling forests.

 

Also, the Canyon Creek Watershed has already been adversely impacted by logging, as clearly documented by

the USFS Watershed Analysis for the basin and clearcut-plantation forestry degrades water quality and destroys

salmon habitat. Salmon and other creatures are already suffering. Let's do our best to rebuild their homes so that

they can thrive.

 

Kindly,

Jaclyn Parton


